
14th June 2024

Dear Parent/Carers,

Animal Workshop

As part of our ‘Animals: growing and changing’ topic this term, we have the fantastic opportunity to take
part in an animal workshop.This will take place at school and will include the following:

Tuesday 16th July
2024

Animal workshop

We'll be hosting an interactive Animal Workshop, filled with engaging activities that will spark your
child's curiosity and love of learning. Children will get the opportunity to meet animal experts who will run
interactive games and activities to help the children explore animal adaptations, diets, and life cycles.
Our experts will also bring along some animals for the children to meet, and have a chance to get hands
on when learning about different species, habitats and behaviours.

In order for your child to take part in the workshops please fill out the Google form here

A voluntary payment of £7.50 is requested, to meet the cost of our workshop.

Please make your payment on Parent Pay. If not enough contributions are made, regrettably we may
have to cancel the workshops. Thank you for your understanding and continued support.

Yours sincerely,

Miss Monticelli
EYFS Class teacher

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1gUgugQhgpG5mnpI1-DE5_bg9uEfeHZIinElgpaTYR8w/edit

